Molly Wingrove

]
From: Ronald Kardos <rmichael5766@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 8:26 AM
To: Molly Wingrove
Subject: HB 4575

My name is Ron Kardos and | live in Livingston County.
I'm writing to ask that you forward this to the members of the House Regulatory Reform Committee.

I'm writing to ask that you do not vote in favor of HB 4575, a hill that could severely keep a local unit of government for
protecting their right to provide safeguards that would be most appropriate for that community.

In the case of HB 4575, the state would be able to preemptively deny a lower government of that privilege.
Please vote no on HB 4575,
Thank you,

Ron Kardos
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